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Happy New Year!

Thanks to more than 40 giving units (representing 75 members and friends), we have exceeded our
goal of having $30,000 in the Next Fund account so we can proceed with the rest of the exploratory
work to build our future.  By the end of January, the Building our Future Committee will have reviewed
the proposals from the various architectural firms and at the next Board meeting, we plan to
recommend an architectural firm to start the design work.
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IT HAPPENS ONCE A GENERATION OR TWO:  AFFIRMING & ENABLING OUR VISION, BUILDING OUR FUTURE
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